
This year, The Braunton Caen
Rotary Santa Sleigh will have a post
box on the sleigh for any letters to
Santa. Santa has asked his Elves to
read the letters and to help him to

send a reply.
 So please don’t worry if you think
you have left it a little late to send

a letter to the North Pole, as we
have a direct link to Santa for you.
Please make sure that a name and
first line of address are included in

the letter, as without this detail,
Santa won’t be able to give his

Braunton Caen Elves the special
powers to be able to reply.





